
Class 11 
We have had a great week in class 11. Everyone is seƩling in well to the new  

rouƟnes. We have had PE in the hall. We have been exploring lots of different  

sensory acƟviƟes. We have played phonics and maths games. We  have been enjoying 
eaƟng snack together as a class and spreading our own toast. In our literacy lessons we 
have been reading Monkey Puzzle and thinking about the characters feelings. In topic 
we have started thinking about different animals and plants and next week we are going 
to start growing some plants ourselves.  

Polite reminder— for safety can we please ask parents / carers to 
walk along the path behind the railing and not across the car park 
when collecƟng and dropping off children , thank you 


